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Preliminary Details  
 

Students from Haverford, Bryn Mawr 
and Swarthmore Colleges are invited 
to attend a 1-day Environmental 
Studies conference to be held at 
Haverford College on February 8th 
2014. 
  

This conference will provide a multi-
disciplinary forum for students to 
explore work related to earth systems, 
human societies, and local and global 
environments.  
 

We welcome submissions from all 
students who would like to present 
and discuss work related to 
environmental issues they have  
confronted in their coursework, 
independent research, internships, 
volunteering, and student group 
activities.  

Abstract Submission 
 

Students interested in presenting at 
this conference should email Prof. 
Helen White (hwhite@haverford.edu) 
before January 24, 2014 with the 
following information 
 

• Title 
• Presenting Author 
• Co-authors 
• Abstract Text  

(briefly describe your work 
in 150-250 words) 

• Preferred Presentation Format  
(choose a first and second 
choice from the following: 
oral presentation (~5 min), 
poster presentation, pre-
recorded video, devised 
theatre, other [please 
describe]) 

 


